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Donation for earthquake relief efforts in Taiwan (UPDATE) 
 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to all those affected by the earthquake that struck eastern Taiwan. We 

also express our profound respect for the dedicated efforts of those involved in the relief operations. 

 

As previously announced on April 15, 2024, KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO., LTD. (Headquarters: 

Yokohama, Kanagawa Prefecture, President and CEO: Yoichi Erikawa) has donated 10 million yen in 

relief funds for the "2024 Eastern Taiwan Offshore Earthquake" support activities. Donations were also 

collected from the general public as well as our group executives and employees for the total amount listed 

below, which was donated through the Japanese Red Cross Society. 

 

We hope that this relief fund will be of assistance to the victims and express our sincere prayers for a 

speedy recovery. 

 

Guided by the ethos of "Creativity & Contribution," the KOEI TECMO Group will continue its 

proactive social contribution initiatives as a digital entertainment company. 

 

 

Donations from the general public 11,100 yen 

Donations from group executives and 

employees 
253,550 yen 

Donation from the company 10,000,000 yen 

Total donation amount 10,264,650 yen 
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